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The new Joint Master’s Degree in 
Sustainable Automotive Engineering 
(JMSAE) was launched in the 
University of Antwerp on Wednesday, 
20 September 2017.

Within the framework of the 
Orientation week the students were 
welcomed in the Faculty of Applied 
Engineering.
During the first term in Antwerp the 
first generation of JMSAE students 
coming from India, Nepal, USA, 
Guatemala and Belgium will study 
and work together with exchange 
students from Poland, Spain, China 
and UAntwerp students from 
Electromechanical and Electronical 
Engineering, specialisation 
Automotive Engineering.

The JMSAE is a co-operation between 
universities and enterprises. The key-
note speech was given by  Mr Patrick 
Debal, Punch Powertrain, Powertrain 
Expert Advanced Development.

The University of Antwerp is very 
pleased to support the students 
during this exiting journey!

If you are interested to apply for 
September 2018 or you want to 
support this Joint Master by offering 
internships or master thesis projects, 
please contact 
sofie.krol@uantwerp.be.
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